GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA

PROCUREMENT CANCELLATION NOTICE

EITB - Supply of Petroleum Products
Procurement # 2022/ANG/GEN/01

The ANGLEC Procurement Committee through the Procurement Office hereby issues a
Notice of Cancellation for the Emergency Invitation to Bid for the Supply of Petroleum
Products.

This Emergency Invitation Jor Bids has been cancelled to enable and assist interested
parties in transitioning in complying with the requirements of the Procurement Act, 2012

as amended.

Kindly accept our apologies for any inconvenience experienced as a result of the

cancellats

ANGLEC Procurement Committee
25" March 2022



